Steering Group - Meeting THREE
Monday 2 June 2025 at 7.30pm
Present: 

Stuart Matthews, Facilitator from the Presbytery – 07792 919045
Julie Moody, Minister Milton of Campsie – 07825 001898 
(Apologies) Laura Digan, Interim Moderator Campsie 
Representing Campsie:

Margaret Tindall - 07759 643738
Andy Waugh - 0141 440 5775
Sue Mitchell - 07919 341626
George Kelly – 07879 423656

Representing Milton of Campsie:
Rhona Wyper - 07950 763536

Gillian Murphy - 07854 160757

Robert Scott - 07952 052155

Margaret Burton - 07786 476073

After opening the meeting with prayer, Stuart Matthews took feedback from the group and agreed the day’s agenda. 

Involving the congregations.

All agreed that the weekly Reports were helping to keep people informed about the discussions. We hoped that the absence of questions to the representatives was a sign of people’s trust! 

The Principal Centre of Worship

The Basis of Union must declare which ONE building will be the Principal Centre for Worship for the United Congregation.  
In a United congregation which retains two buildings, ONE building is designated the ‘Worship Centre’. The Sunday worship is held there each week. The OTHER building is the ‘Outreach Centre’. From this building a whole variety of mission-based activities will reach out to the neighbourhood.

The Steering Group were reminded of the issues they would have to weigh, in respect of both sets of buildings:

a. The Geography: the character and population of the area. 

b. The Facilities: size; state of repair; halls; toilets; etc..
c. Practicalities: finance; running costs; affordability.
d. Worship resources: music, seating, capacity, audio-visuals.
e. What activities locally rely on the resources of each building?
We recognised the importance of both buildings to the community and that both are categorised as ‘A’ in the Presbytery Plan (and that the new United congregation can retain both IF we can agree on the terms of the Basis of Union). A most helpful discussion followed. 
We spoke at length about how we might use the spaces best in the future and what would be most acceptable to our congregations and what might serve our mission best. How the skills and talents of the congregations would be brought together and how would the unity of the church be best preserved throughout this process. We agreed that much of the work of this will happen beyond the timescale and remit of this Steering Group, but the willingness to hear each other’s views on the future use of the spaces was valuable in discerning the right outcome.    
Timetable for Agreement on Basis of Union.

Lastly, we agreed the next meeting and what would happen there. 
A Draft Basis of Union will be presented.

The Steering Group will decide whether or not to agree the Basis of Union, and therefore whether or not to bring it to their respective Kirk Sessions.
NEXT MEETING - Monday 16 June  
-
  Stuart Matthews
